
 

 

 

 

 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2021-011 
 
 
Date:   Friday, February 12, 2021 
 
Time:  9:00 PM 
 
Subject: East Vehicle Service Road Detour 
 
 
The portion of the East Vehicle Service Road between So Cal Jets and Jet Tech is now open with a detour 
around the construction area. Please follow the delineated route. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY A. BHAIYAT 

DATE ISSUED 2/12/2021 

TIME ISSUED 09:00 PM              

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

